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Cloud Nine Announces Resignation of Director 
 

Vancouver, British Columbia, August 5, 2021 (Newswire) - Cloud Nine Web3 Technologies Inc. (CSE: CNI) 

(OTC: CLGUF) (FRANKFURT: 1JI0) (“Cloud Nine” or the “Company”), a leading decentralized network and 

storage technology company, announces that Dalton Larson has resigned from the Board of Directors 

effective immediately. 

 

Cloud Nine would like to thank Mr. Larson for his contributions to the Company and wishes him well in his 

future endeavours. 

 

On Behalf of the Board, 
CLOUD NINE WEB3 TECHNOLOGIES INC. 
 
Sefton Fincham 
President 
(604) 669-9788 
 
About Cloud Nine Web3 Technologies Inc. 
Cloud Nine is a diversified technology company focused on leveraging its proprietary Web 3.0 technology 
products to enable the decentralized movement among consumers and business alike. Web 3.0 enables a 
sustainable world where decentralized users and machines are able to interact with data, value and other 
counterparties via a substrate of peer-to-peer networks without the need for third parties creating many 
benefits such as giving each user full control and ownership of all personal and corporate data. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Paul Searle 
Corporate Communications 
Citygate Capital Corp 
Phone: (778) 240-7724 
psearle@citygatecap.com 
 
 
Neither the Exchange nor its regulation services provider accepts responsibility for the adequacy of accuracy of this 
release. No stock exchange, securities commission or other regulatory authority has approved or disapproved the 
information contain herein. 
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